
 

29.4.22 – JUSTICE BASANT BALAJI – (SB) – ADMISSION LIST 

 
ITEM 
NO 

 

 
CASE NO 

 
ORDER 

 
1 

 
WP ( Crl) 
366/2022 

 
PP to get instructions . Post on 19/05/2022 
 
 

 
 

2 

 
 
Crl.M.C 
2701/2022 

 
Admit. PP take notice for R1 and R2. SC 
take notice for R3. There shall be an 
interim stay of all further proceedings in 
S.T 349/2021 on the file of the JFMC 
Kunnamkulam for a period of three 
months. 
 

 
3 

 
Crl.M.C 
2707/2022 

 
Admit. PP take notice for R1 and R2. SC 
take notice for R3. There shall be an 
interim stay of all further proceedings in 
S.T 4933/2021 on the file of the JFMC 
Vaikom for a period of three months. 
 

 
4 

 
Crl.M.C 
2724/2022 

 
PP to get instructions. Post on 25/05/2022 
 

 
5 

 
Crl.M.C 
2737/2022 

 
PP to get instructions .  Post on 
26/05/2022 
 

 
6 

 
Crl.M.C 
2739/2022 

 
Admit. PP take notice for R1 and 2. Notice 
by speed post to R3. 
 



 
7 

 
Crl.MC 
2745/2022 

 
PP to get instructions. Post on 10/05/2022 
 

 
8 

 
Crl.MC 
2746/2022 

 
Admit. Issue notice to R1. PP take notice 
for R2 
 

 
9 

 
Crl MC 
2749/2022 
 

 
PP to get instructions . Post on 19/05/2022 

 
10 

 
Crl.MC 
2750/2022 

 
Admit. PP take notice for R1 .  Issue notice 
by speed post to R2. There shall be an 
interim stay of all further proceedings 
against the petitioner in CC 1685/2019 on 
the files of the JFMC Kunnamkulam for a 
period of 2 months. 
 

 
11 

 
Crl MC 
2770/2022 

 
PP to get instructions . Post on 
13/05/2022. 
 
 

 
 

12 

 
 
Crl Rev P 
308/2022 

 
 
Admit. Issue notice to 2nd respondent by 
speed post.  Execution of the sentence is 
suspended on condition of the petitioner 
executing a bond for Rs 1 lakh with two 
solvent suereties and depositing 20% of 
the fine amount before the trial court 
within one month . 
 

 
13 

 
Crl App 447/2022 

 
Admit. Execution of sentence is suspended 
on condition of  the appellants executing a 



bond for Rs 1 lakh each with two 
solventmt sueriteis each for the like sum 
within a period of one month. 
 

 
14 

 
OP C 782/2022 

 
Admit. Issue notice to the 2nd respondent 
by speed post. Interim order for 2 months. 
 

 
15 

 
TrPC 251/2022 

 
Admit. Issue notice by speed post to the 
respondent. There shall be  an interim 
order of staying all further proceedings in 
O.P No 941/2021 on the file of the family 
Court Muvattupuzha for a period of 2 
months. 
 

 
16 

 
TrPC 253/2022 

 
Admit. Issue notice to the respondent. 
Interim stay as prayed for, for 2 months. 
 

 
17 

 
CRL. A 438/2022 

Admit.  PP to get instructions.  Post on 
19.5.2022. 

 
18 

 
CRL. A  442/22 

Admit. PP takes notice for respondent.  For 
insructions.  Post on 20.5.2022. 

 
19 Crl.MC 450/22 

Admit. PP to get insructions. Post on  
20.5.2022. 

 
20 Crl.MC.  2751/22 

Admit. PP to get insructions.  Post on 
6.5.2022. 

 
21 Crl.MC 2755/22 

Admit. PP to get insructions.  Post on 
10.5.2022. 



 
22 

Crl.MC 2759/22 
Admit. PP to get insructions.  Post on 
13.5.2022. 

 
23 

Crl.MC 2763/22 
Admit. PP to get insructions.  Post on 
13.5.2022. 

 
24 

Crl.MC 2765/22 To be called in court 

 
25 

Crl.MC 2766/22 PP to get insructions.  Post on 18.5.2022. 

 
26 

Crl.MC 2768/22 

PP to get instructions.  In the meanwile, 
there shall be an interim stay of all further 
proceedings in CC 160/17    of Additional 
CJM Court (Economic Offences), EKM for  a 
period of one month.  Post on 23.5.2022. 

 
27 

Crl.MC 2776/22 PP to get insructions.  Post on 20.5.2022. 

 
28 

Crl.R P 289/22 

Admit. Issue notice to R1 by speed post. PP 
takes noiice  for R2. 
Crl.M.A.No. 1/22....Interim Sray as prayed 
for, for 2 months.   

 
29 

Crl.R P 312/22 

Admit.  PP takes noiice  for R1 & R2. 
Crl.M.A.No. 2/22....Execution of sentence 
is suspended on condition of the appellant 
executing a bond for Rs 1 lakh, with two 
solvent sueriteis, each for the like sum and 
deposit the fine amount within a period of 
one  month. 

 
30 

OP(Crl.) 160/22 

Admit.  Issue notice by speed post to R1 to 
R4. 
There shall be  an interim order of staying 
all further proceedings purusant to Ext.P4 
dated 3.2.2022 in CMP 1/22 in MC 
92/2021 pending before the FC 



Pathanamthitta on conditon the petitioner 
pays/deposits 50% of the arrears till date 
calculating at the rate of Rs.3,000/- p.m. 
within a period of one month and continus 
to pay maintenance to the respondents 1 
& 3 at the same rate. 

 
31 

WP(Crl.) 368/22 PP to get instructions.  Post on 6.5.2022. 

 
32 

WP(Crl.) 369/22 
PP to get instructions regarding the stage 
of investigation as ordered in Ext.P7 
judgment.  Post on 6.5.2022 

 

      33 

 

CR.MC 2732/22 

 

PP to get instructions notice to R2 by speed 

post.interim stay as prayed for for two 

months 

 

 

34 

 

MA. CA 1211/22 

 

Admit. Issue notice to R1 by speed post- 

standing counsel take notice for R2. Interim 

stay as prayed for. 

 

35 

 

CR.A 446/22 

 

Admit. PP take notice for the Respondent- 

execution of sentence is suspended for a 

period of 2 months 

 
 

36 

 

CR.A 449/22 

 

PP to get instructions post on 10-05-22 

 

   



37 CR.A 454/22 Admit-PP take notice for R1. Sentence is 

suspended on condition of executes bond 

and deposit the fine RS10000 before the trail 

court within one month 

 

 

38 

 

CR.MC 2536/22 

 

Admit PP take notice for R1 – notice by speed 

post to R2. Interimstay as prayed for 2 

Months 

 

 

39 

 

CR.MC2691/22 

 

PP to take instructions-notice to R2 by speed 

post.interim stay as prayed for 

 

 

40 

 

CR.MC 2754/22 

 

PP to get instructions post on 19-05 

 

 

41 

 

CR.MC 2760/22 

 

PP to get instructions post on 13-05 

 

 

42 

 

CR.MC 2769/22 

 

PP to get instructions post on 13-05 

 

43 

 

CR.MC 2773/22 

 

Admit. GP take notice for R1 & R2 Standing 

counsel SC take notice for R3. Interim stay as 

prayed for 2 months 



 

 

44 

 

CR.MC 2777/22 

 

PP to get instructions post on 10-05 

 

45 

 

CR.MC 2780/22 

 

To be called in court 

 

 

 

46 

 

 

CR.MC 2788/22 

 

 

 

Admit. PP to get instructions. Interim stay as 

prayed for for a period of 2 months 

 

 

47 

 

OPC.788/22 

 

 

Admit issue notice to R1-6 BY SPEED POST. 

Interim stay as prayed for 2 months 

 

 

48 

 

OP.Crl. 194/22 

 

 

The registry shall get the report from JFMC 

Pattambi as to the present stage of CC 

617/2020 and the time required for the 

disposal of the same- post on 13-05-22 

 

 

49 

 

TR.PC 254/22 

 

 

Notice to Respondents by speed post. 

Interim stay as prayed for 2 months 

 



 

50 

 

W.P Crl. 364/22 

 

 

PP to get instructions from the R2 as to 

Exhibit P1 Post on 25-05 

 

51 Crl.A 453/22 PP to get instructions.  Notice to R3 by sp 

post.  Post 13.5.22. 

52 Crl.MC 2378/22 PP to get instructions. Crl.MA ...Interim stay 

for 2 months. 

53 Crl.MC 2782/22 PP to get instructions. Stay for 2 months. 

54 Crl.MC 2779/22 PP to get instructions.  Interim stay of Annx 

A3 for 2 months. 

55 Crl.MC 2800/22 PP to get instructions.  Post on 13.5.22 

56 OP(C) 790/22 Admit.  Notice to R1-R9 by speed post. Stay 

for 1 month. 

57 WP(Crl.) 372/22 PP to get instructions. Post immediately after 

vacation. 

58 WP(Crl.) 73/22 PP to get instruction regarding Pendency of 

Ext.P3. Post on 13.5.22. 

59 Crl.A 452/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 10/5/22 

60 Crl.MC 2714/2022 Pp to get instructions. post on 20/5/22 

61 Crl.mc 2809/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 13/5/22 

62 Crl.MC 2758/2022 Pp to get instructions. Interim stay has 
prayed for two months 

63 Crm.MC 
2761/2022 

Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 

64 Crl.MC 2764/2022 Pp to get isntructions. Post after vacation. 



65 Crl.MC 2783/2022 Pp to get instructions. Interim stay as 
prayed for 2 months 

66 Crl.MC 2785/2022 Pp to get instructions. intersim stay as 
prayed for two months 

67 Crl.Mc 2787/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 13.5.22 

68 Crl.MC 2790/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post 13.5.22 

69 Crl. MC 
2805/2022 

Disposed off 

70 OP( C) 792/2022 Post on 19.5.22 

71 RPFC 137/2022 Admit issue notice  by speed post to R1 and 
R2. There shall be an interim stay on 
condition that the petitioner deposits or 
pays to the respondents a sum of rupees 1 
lakh within a period of one month from 
today. He shall also continue to pay 
maintenance at the rate of 5000 and 4000 
to the respondents 1 and 2 respectively. 

72 WP(c ) 
14988/2022 

Pp to get instructions. Post on 6.5.22 

73 RSA 236/2022 Post immediately after vacation 

74 WP ( Crl.) 
377/2022 

Pp to get instructions. Post after vacation 

75 Crl.A 426/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 6.5.22 
 

76 Crl.MC.2720/22 Pp to get instructions. Interim stay as 
prayed for 2 months 

77 Crm.MC 
2792/2022 

Pp to get instructions. Notice by speed post 
to R2. Interim stay as prayed for two 
months   

78 Crm.MC 
2802/2022 

Admit pp take notice for R1. Notice in speed 
post to R 2-5. Interim stay as prated for 2 
months 



79 Crm.MC 
2801/2022 

Pp to get instructions. Interim stay as 
prayed for two months 

80 Crl.MC 2804/2022 Pp to get instructions. In the meanwhile 
there shall be an interim stay against 
destructions and defusal of the explosives 
seized by the police in connection with 
crime no. 209/2022 of Poochackal police 
station for a period of one month 

81 Crl.MC 2806/2022 Pp to get instructions. Interim stay as 
prayed for two months 

82 Crl.MC 2810/2022 Pp to get instructions. Interim stay prayed 
for two months 

83 Crl.MC 2812/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 6.5.22 

84 Crl.MC 2813/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 13.5.22 

85 Crl.MC 2817/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation. 

86 Crl.MC 2820/2022 Admit issue notice to R1 . notice to R 2 and 
R3 dispensed with for the time being . pp 
take notice for r4. There shall be interim 
stay as pryed for 2 motnhs 

87 Crl.MC 2821/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 6.5.22 

88 Crl.MC 2822/2022 Pp to get instructions. Notice by speed post 
to R3 . post on 13th 

89 Crl.Rev.Pet. 
313/2022 

Notice to the R by speed post. Post after 
service of notice. 

90 Crl.Rev.Pet 
314/2022 

Admit. Pp take notice for R1. Sentence 
suspended for two months and to pay fine 
as ordered. 

91 Crl.Rev.Pet. 
315/2022 

Admit issue notice to R1 by speed post. 
Execution of sentence is suspended on 
condition of the petitioner deposits 20% of 
the fine amount within a period of one 
month 



92 OP (Crl.) 
196/2022 

Admit issue notice by speed post to R1 and 
2. Interim stay of Exb.P 3 on condition of 
the petitioner deposits 50% of the arrears 
of maintenance as on today with a period of 
one month and continue to pay the 
maintenance at the rate of Rs.3000 and 
Rs.2000. 

93 RPFC 138/2022 Admit issue notice by speed post to R 1 and 
2. 

94 RPFC 139/2022 Admit issue notice to R. stay on condition of 
the petitioner deposits rupees 1 lakh within 
a period of one month and continue to pay 
maintenance at the rate of 10,000 per 
month 

95 Tr. P ( C ) 
255/2022 

Notice and interim stay for two months 

96 Crl.MC 2811/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 19.5.22 

97 Crl.MC 2793/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 

98 Crl.MC 2789/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 

99 Crl.MC 1664/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation. 

100 Crl.MC 2791/2022 Admit issue notice to R 2-4. Interim stay as 
prayed for two months 

101 Crl.MC 2786/2022 Admit. Pp take notice for the Respondent. 
There will be an interim directions to the 
respondent to release the excavator/ jcb to 
the registered owner upon production of 
necessary documents and also on 
excavating bond undertaking to produce the 
vehicle as and when required by the R3 

102 Crl.MC 2799/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 



103 Crl.MC 2815/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 3.5.22. 

104 Crl.MC 2819/2022 Pp to get instructions. Notice to R2 by 
speed post interim order as prayed for two 
months 

105 Crl.MC 2825/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 

106 Crl.MC 2818/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation. 

107 Crl.MC 2796/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post immediately 
after vacation 

108 OP( C ) 793/2022 Admit. Issue notice to R1-5 by speed post. 
Post on 19/05/22 

109 Tr.P ( C ) 256/2022 Notice and interim stay for two months. 

110 OP ( Crl.) 
195/2022 

Admit notice to the R2 by speed post. Post 
immediately after vacation 

111 WP (Crl.) 
375/2022 

Pp to get instructions regarding the status 
of the investigation in exb p1. Post 
immediately after vacation 
 

112 CRL.A 456/2022 Pp to get instructions. Notice to R2 by 
speed post. Post on 19/05/22 

113 CRL.A 448/2022 Pp to get instructions. Post on 35.22 

114 CRP 209/2022 Admit issue notice to respondents. Stay on 
condition of the petitioner deposits 50% of 
the enhanced compensation before the 
court below within a period of one month 
today. 

115 Crl.MC1608/2022 Pp to get instructions. Notice to R2 by 
speed post. Interim stay as prayed for a 
period of two months 

116 OP ( C ) 801/2022  
 
 

117 OP ( C ) 815/2022 

118 Crl.L.P. 114/2022 



119 Crl.MC 2792/2020  
To be called in court 120 OP ( C ) 821/2022 

 

 

dl/case orders admission final dl/ 


